
 

 

 

Friday 3rd November 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Year 11 Mock Examinations 2018 

Year 11 Mock examinations will commence from Monday 15th January to Monday 22nd January 2018.  

This will ensure that your daughter experiences formal mocks leading up to her public examinations 

in May 2018 and will support her in the rigour and formalities of the process. Mock exams will also 

provide an accurate assessment method to monitor and track her progress throughout the year.  

Study leave will not be permitted for any students during this time.  

Please continue to support your daughter at home with her revision materials and encourage 100% 

attendance to school. Revision sessions for most subject areas have now started. A copy of the exam 

timetable will be handed to your daughter and a copy will be published on the website and in the 

weekly bulletin to parents.  

All students will be requested to line up in silence and have their seat numbers ready prior to an 

examination. Exam access arrangement will apply to all mock and external examinations. Your 

daughter will receive an individualised exam timetable with seat numbers prior to the start of the 

mock exams. 

Mock examination results will be handed out on arrival at the Year 11 Parents’ Evening on 

Thursday 8th February 2018. If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact 

school. Thank you for your continued support of your daughter’s education. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs K McCourt 

Deputy Head teacher for KS3/4 

 


